
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF WISCONSIN 

 

In the Matter of the Proposed Revision of  

Wis. Admin. Code ch. PSC 114 as  

Wisconsin State Electrical Code, Volume I 

 

Docket 1-AC-250 

 

NOTICE OF SUBMISSION OF PROPOSED RULES TO 

THE JOINT LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL STAFF 

 

 

 NOTICE IS GIVEN, pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 227.14 (4m), that on this date, the Public Service 

Commission of Wisconsin submitted a proposed rule to the Joint Legislative Council Staff (Rules 

Clearinghouse) for review.  The proposed rule, Commission docket 1-AC-250, deals with electric safety 

and adopting the latest National Electrical Safety Code into Volume 1 of the Wisconsin Sate Electrical 

Code. 

 

A public hearing will be held on Wednesday, February 21, 2018, at 10:00 a.m., at the Public 

Service Commission building at 610 North Whitney Way, Madison, Wisconsin. 

 

The Division of Energy Regulation of the Commission is the organizational unit responsible for 

the promulgation of the rule.  The contact person is Mohammed Monawer, Docket Coordinator, (608) 

266-3900, or mohammed.monawer @wisconsin.gov. 

 

The scope statement for this rule, SS 045-16, was approved by the Governor on May 19, 2016, 

published in Wisconsin Administrative Register No. 725B, on May 31, 2016, and approved by the Public 

Service Commission on June 23, 2016. 


